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Aimsweb Plus: We are renewing our subscription to Aimsweb Plus. This allows our 
teachers across the county to have access to a benchmark assessment to show student 
growth as well as effectiveness of specialized instruction. We are also requesting a 
comprehensive Train the Trainer so we can have all of our staff trained to support 
locals. We are also going to invite a local teacher from each district as well. 
 

MAASE Summer Institute: Susanne Masters and Mindy Wilson along with CAA will be 
presenting on inclusion within the preschool setting.  Shawn Ellison and Stacy Ansel will 
also be presenting on bridging the gap between special education and general 
education.  This conference is taking place August 13th-15th.   
 

Special Education Supervision: Now that we have a full special education administration 
team, we are now restructuring supervision of staff and local districts for the 2018-19 
school year.    
 

Greenfield 

The teachers at Greenfield have been working hard to clean-out and reorganize their 
classrooms for the upcoming school year. The custodial and maintenance staff have 
also been working non-stop to get floors, carpets and other needed maintenance done 
for the upcoming school year. They have also worked hard moving offices and other 
furniture around the building. Their hard work is much appreciated!!! 
 

The SCI and SXI classrooms continue their hard work in the vegetable garden. Veggies 
are growing fast and look great! This has been a wonderful experience for our students! 
Thank you Cindy Magda and Danielle Yielding 

 
 

Senate Bill 786:  The bill that schools must respect the parent right to DNR on the child 

has passed. We are awaiting the details from this bill to get into our handbooks and 

policies. 


